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All Florida Schools are eligible to receive FREE lead testing!  

       This includes: 

   Childcares                                                

           Charter Schools 

             Private Schools 

                                 Public Schools 

                              
 

DEP and FRWA are receiving assistance through a grant from EPA. 

This program will allow participants to benefit from this initiative at no cost. 
 

TOGETHER WE CAN PROTECT CHILDREN’S HEALTH!!! 

 

Testimonials from School Districts: Marion County Charles H. 

Stegall: “Marion County Public Schools has enjoyed participating 

in The Lead in Public Schools Program. Our staff, schools and 

parents are very happy with our results and our continuing effort 

to improve drinking water quality for all students and staff. It 

was a pleasure working with FRWA, the lab, and the sampling 

contractor as they all worked together to make this a successful 

program for our District.” 

   For more information, please contact Erica Manz erica@frwa.net. 

 On-site drinking water sample collection 

and analysis. 

 Messages for effectively communicating 

with parents and the community. 

 
          


